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This is being submitted in support of the of the City of Wilsonville's request to 

withdraw Wilsonville from the list of lands to be considered for Chip Plan Supersiting. 

While in support of developing Chip Manufacturing capabilities domestically, we feel 

that siting in French Prairie would be an additional onerous blow to property values of 

land owners in Charbonneau inflicted upon us by the State of Oregon. The proposed 

tolls on the Boone Bridge at an already known bottle neck, increased traffic along 

Miley and Airport Road, and now the Chip Siting seems to be an unbalance financial 

burden on residents of Charbonneau. That coupled with previous commitments by 

the State to protect the French Prairie Rural Reserve being breached seems to be a 

targeted bias by State Officials. Protect Charbonneau and surrounding farmlands 

from the Clackamas County Commissioners and their speculative supporters with a 

NO to include Wilsonville and French Prairie Rural Reserve. Do whats fair. 

Peter and Darlene Crosby 

 


